
During the winter  
 
Please check http://www.nwd-wc.usace.army.mil/nwp/teacup/willamette/willamette.html  
 
for current reservoir elevations.   
 
Please check the Northwest River Forecast Center's website at:  
 
http://www.nwrfc.noaa.gov/  for forecast river levels.   
 
The report located at  
 
http://www.nwd-wc.usace.army.mil/nwp/Reports/synopsis.txt 
 
provides the current reservoir elevation and the elevation of the more commonly used 
boat ramps. 
 
This website will be updated when the spring recreation season starts in 2009. 


